
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
GENEVA PLAN COMMISSION

Notice is hereby given that the Geneva Plan Commission will hold a public 
hearing on the January 9, 2017 at 5:30 P.M. in the Conference Room, at City 
Hall, at 411 East Line Street, Geneva, Indiana. At said time and place said 
Commission will hear the following: An application for Rezoning G-2018-01, 
filed by Gregory Mitchey at 100 Mill St., Geneva, Indiana. Mr. Mitchey requests 
that the following-described real estate be rezoned from an R-1 to an I-1 
zone. The land is described as follows: Lots 199 and 200 in Studebaker’s 4th 
Addition to the Town of Geneva, in Adams County, Indiana, Wabash Township, 
Section 29, subject to all legal easements. Written objections or suggestions 
to said application may be filed with the Geneva Plan Commission. Interested 
persons desiring to present their views on said application, either in writing or 
verbally, will be given the opportunity to be heard at the above time and place. 
The hearing may be continued from time to time as may be found necessary 
without further publication or notice.  

			   Mark Wynn, Director,
			   Geneva Plan Commission Director
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